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USD 339 Agree to Staff Contracts
(KAIR) -- USD 339 teachers have reached a deal with the school board for their annual staff
contracts.

The board passed the agreement at Monday evening’s organizational meeting.

Superintendent Denise Jennings said the agreement gives a 400 dollar base increase, or two point
two percent across the board.

Ron Langston and Sharon Porter were also re-elected at President and Vice-President of the board,
respectively.
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